
Mr. Scott Marcum
Elementary Principal
Email: marcums@arlingtonlocal.org
Phone: (419) 365-5121, ext. 245
Arts Fest:
On May 6th (3-8pm) and 7th (5-8pm) student art and projects  will be displayed in the Old Gym.
The Jr. High School Choir Performance featuring the musical “Choices Count” begins Friday at 7:00 pm
followed by the High School Choir Performance of hits from GREASE.
On Saturday, May 7th, the Bands-in-the-Round begins with the elementary bands followed by the Jr.
High and High School Band Performances.

Kona Ice:
On May 18 Kindergarten-6th grade students will be provided a Kona Ice treat, courtesy of the PTO,
during the school day.  Thank you, PTO!

PTO Meeting/Officer Vote
On May 18 at 7:00 p.m., the Arlington Elementary PTO will be meeting in the elementary library to
receive any additional nominations for officer positions and will then hold a vote for 2022-23 officer
positions.

Kindergarten Graduation
On Tuesday, May 24, Kindergarten Graduation will be held in the gymnasium at 6:30 p.m.

K-2nd Zoo Trip
On May 25, Kindergarten through 2nd grade students will be taking a field trip to the Toledo Zoo. The trip
will take place within the normal school hours.  Students will be back to school for the regular dismissal
time.

6th Grade Mud Hens
On May 25, 6th graders will be attending a Toledo Mud Hens game. The game starts at 11:05.  The field
trip will take place within the normal school hours.  Students will be back to school for the regular
dismissal time.

Last Day of School Fun
We are happy to announce the return of our K-4th Grade Field Day and the 5th-6th Grade Amazing Race!
Thank you to Mrs. Stahl, Mrs. Beach and Mrs. Clark for coordinating the Field Day activities.  Thank you
to Mrs. Ernst, who once again is coordinating the Amazing Race.  We are hoping for nice weather and
looking forward to a positive and fun last day of school.

There is a 2-hour early release on the last day of school - May 26th. We are asking that students
remain at school until the end of the school day at 1:00pm.  With all the activity and movement
throughout the school, in addition to changed schedules, it becomes very difficult to monitor students
who are checking out early.  For the purpose of maintaining safety and the responsibility for the
whereabouts of all students, please DO NOT plan to sign your child out early this school day.  Please note
that students will have lunch at school on the last day.  Parents who are volunteering for the field day
will simply need to return at 1:00 to pick up their child from school or utilize the school buses like other
early release days.
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